
Paddington Public School 
 
Newsletter 
Term 4, Week 8 
6 December 2024 

 
Message from Mrs Larkin 
 
Paddo Performs   
I am incredibly proud of all our students for showcasing their music and dance routines on 
Tuesday. It was a lovely afternoon, thank you to the Paddo RSL for hosting us.  

 
Staff News  
It is with great pleasure that I can announce that Mrs Trish Mormanis has successfully attained the 
position of Teacher Librarian at Paddington Public School.  Mrs Mormanis gained the position from 
merit selection.  The position is two days a week and has been vacant for several years. We are 
grateful that the department has been able to fill the role.  
 
The Quest – BRAINways Education  
Six of our Stage 2 students participated in the Quest Preliminary Challenge for Gifted and Talented 
Students on Tuesday and Wednesday this week.   
 
We are proud to announce Isaac, Roger and Tiger came first place in the competition. They will 
compete on Monday in The Quest Final.  
 
Congratulations to Charley Rose, Greta and Maya for representing our school.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Reminder - Recognition Day will be on Thursday 12 December at the Paddington Town Hall.  The 
event will commence at 9.45am and conclude by 11am.  Parents and families are highly 
encouraged to attend.  The Paddo Sing Group will be performing at the event.  Parents of students 
receiving an award have been emailed yesterday.   The school office will be closed during these 
times.  
 
HOMEWORK  
All classroom teachers are proud of the hard work and dedication students have shown in 
completing their homework this year.   There will be no homework or assigned Mathletics tasks for 
the remainder of the year.  Thank you for supporting your child in completing their homework tasks. 
 
Semester 2 School Reports  
2024 Semester 2 School Reports will be issued to all students from Kindergarten to Year 6 on Friday 
13 December.  
 
Year 7 Selective High School  and Year 5 OC application for 2026 
Applications for 2026 entry into an opportunity class (OC) are open now. A flyer was sent home 
with students in Year 3 on Wednesday.  We encourage parents and carers to apply if interested as 
soon as possible. Applications for 2026 OC entry are open now and close on 21 February 2025. 
 
Applications for Year 7 entry to selective high schools in 2026 open on 7 November 2024 and close on 21 
February 2025 at the Selective High Schools and Opportunity Classes Year 7 website. All candidates are 
required to sit the Selective High School Placement Test on Friday 2 May to Sunday 4 May 2025.  
 
Parents/Carers must go online to complete the application entry by the due date.  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/choosing-a-school-
setting/selective-high-schools/application-process 
 
School Development Days 2025 (repeat message) 
Schools use School Development Days to build on the knowledge and skills of our teachers, school leaders 
and school administrative staff through a targeted professional learning program. These will operate the way 
they always have. Students do not attend on these days so staff can engage in professional development 
and planning.  
From 2025, this will include:  

• 4 days at the start of Term 1 (31 Jan-5 Feb)  
• 2 days at the start of Term 2 (28-29 April)  
• 1 day at the start of Term 3 (21 July)  
• 1 day at the start of Term 4 (13 October). 

 

Calendar dates for 2024 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Friday 6 December Last day for Summer PSSA  

Monday 9 December 
Excursion Day – all classes participating in an end of year fun day 
K -2 & Yr 6 – Movies and Picnic Lunch at Entertainment Quarter  
Yr 3 – 5 – Day Camp at Sydney Academy of Sport and Recreation 

Thursday 12 December Recognition Day at Paddington Town Hall  
(9.45am – 11am please note this time may be subject to change)  

Monday 16 December Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Tuesday 17 December Year 6 Fun Day  

Wednesday 18 December  Last day of 2024 for Students and Staff 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/choosing-a-school-setting/selective-high-schools/application-process
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/choosing-a-school-setting/selective-high-schools/application-process


 



 

 



 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 


